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Skelton Primary Schoo

Friday Flyer

Friday, 07 December 2018

Head teacher: Ms S.E.Walker

Chair of Governors: Mrs E McLeod

Tel: 01287 650689

Web: www.skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk
Email: office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk

Dear Families,

Welcome to this week’s news. The corridors and halls
are filled with the sound of Christmas music! The first
candle on the Advent wreath is lit and 5 doors have
been opened on our Advent calendars. We are
definitely ‘getting ready’ here in school.

Head Teacher Award

Homework Behaviour Badge Teacher’s Choice
GREEN Jacob Spaven Joey Fawcett Joshua Dooley
ORANGE | Reuben Davidson| Myles Johnson Luis Bowman
BLUE Darcey Fowell Holly Kennedy
YELLOW | Jacob Carter Lucy Jones Callie Bell
BROWN | Charlie Wright | Ava Thompson
GREY Albert Davidson | Livia Hardy Dana Williams
PURPLE | Jude Flynn-Kurej| Isabelle Hedges Charlie-Boy McDonagh
RED Chloe Kennedy | Ruby Wildmore Ebony-May Bowers

Leerovy’s Joke Corner

What song do the guests sing at
the eskimo Christmas party?

HA»HA

Mo|3} poos Ajjof e 373344

Silly Jumper day

CHRISTMAS LUNCH this year (with crackers and
balloons) is Friday December 215, If you would normally
have a packed lunch and would like a Christmas lunch,

please send in your £2. THANKYOU
*If you have any comments about menus/ choices/ portions/ timings
please do contact me directly. Ms W *

Please remember that Food Vouchers can be obtained through
school. If you would like support or know anyone thatwould
benefit, please contact Mr Woolf in school 650689 or
a.woolf@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk

What's for Lunch Next Week?

This week’s House

Champions  WEEK2 | MONDAY | TUESDAY | WEDNESDAY | THURSDAY |  FRIDAY
- i Bolognaise  Samon Fishcake /
Attendance MR e AR WOSEST
Our Target - 9 7 %+ Tomato Pasta Vegetarian Chilli Cheese Roll Margarita Pizza Vegetarian Sausage
classes achieved 100%
this week. Chocolaeand | g Toffce s SIOTIERIAN | FIUCUMNE AN | g Gookie

Whole school FRESH FRUIT Fresh fruit and et Fresh fruit and Fresh fruit and Fresh fruit and
£ YOGHURT yoghurt yoghurt | yoghurt yoghurt yoghurt
attendance - 95.1%
JACKET POTATO
& SANDWICH
SELECTION

Jacket Potato | Sandwich Selection | Jacket Potato Sandwich Selection Jacket Potato

FRIDAY DECEMBER 14"

Please come to school in a
Christmas jumper, a fun
or favourite top today!
(We do have some spare
jumpers in nurture if you
would like to borrow one
for the day!)

Next Week At A Glance

Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book
Come for a cuppa 9am - ALL WELCOME

442 Multisports Rec-Y6 3 - 4.15

Basketball Club Y5-Y6 3 - 4.15

REF 4.30pm FGB 6pm

Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book
Football Club Y3-Y6 3 -4.15

Martial Arts Rec-Y6

Christmas Craft Club Rec-Y2 3 - 4.15

Crochet Club Y6 3 - 4

Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book
FILM CLUB: Returning in January

Running Club - Returning in Januar

Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book
Parent Partnership Meeting 3pm
Thursday 442 Football Rec-Y6 3 - 4.15
Singing for Fun Rec-Y2 3 - 3.45
Netball Club Y4-Y6 3 - 4.15
Breakfast club 7.45am £1.20, no need to book
CHRISTMAS / FUN JUMPER DAY
Friday Choir 8am
Choir performing the Snowman in Guisborough 3pm+

Tuesday

Wednesday


mailto:office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk

INTERESTING ARTICLE OF THE WEEK

AWARD TIME FOR TV AND FILM!

On November 25 stars gathered in London to celebrate the

best in children’s entertainment- the BAFTAs. Award winners
included Chloe Lea who starred in KATY. Tom Courtney won his
fourth BAFTA for playing Grandpa in GRANDPA’s GREAT ESCAPE.
SPONGEBOB SQUARE PANTS creator won an award and
PADDINGTON 2 won best film.

What film would you have picked?

PADDINGTON 2
OCG SILLIEST HEADLINE OF THE WEEK FROM YAHOO
k “Magpie gets in the festive spirit, learning to squawk Merry

Christmas to his owners.”

Find out more by checking out bbc.co.uk/ newsround or read The Week in our library.
From Tommy & Ellis your roving reporters!

Parent App is coming!

Please see the attached document for registering and
downloading the app.

http://simspublications.com/355799/registering.html

Remember to update your Email address to
allow us send your invitation code next week, DASHBOARD
if you have not done so already. :

e weekly attendance updates

® update contact information

® receive your child’s reports

® book parents evening appointments

DESIGN A CHRISTMAS CARD COMPETITION DESIGN A CHRISTMAS CARD COMPETITION

Lower school winner: Harry Ditchburn Y2



http://simspublications.com/355799/registering.html

ECO NEWS

Our Eco Warriors have been busy! As well as looking after our
school environment, Sam, Sam, Ruby, Joseph, Amelia, Sadie,
Emmie, Laila, Millie, Seth and Tia have been out and about
again making our area look gorgeous! This time they were at
Skelton Pond last Friday planting trees and bulbs to make a
beautiful space for the local community to visit. They received
a lovely welcome from Mrs Breeze and Mrs Simpson from
FOSCP and worked with Sue from Tees Valley Wildlife Trust,
students from Askham Bryan College and Jo from RCBC. They
had a fabulous time and can't wait to visit again in the spring
to see the bulbs in bloom! Why not visit the pond for
yourselves and see what a wonderful community facility we
have right on our doorstep but be careful, don't go too near
the water's edge and always take notice of the warning signs.

Choir News

Last weekend, our choir were very busy packing bags in Morrisons Guisborough. They
had an amazing time chatting to all the people and raised the incredible amount of
£380. As part of the day, they took a small break so that they could sing to the many
shoppers. Some people believed that the staff were playing a CD and that the
children were not singing. Once they realised, they were so impressed. Some people
had tears in their eyes as the children sang so beautifully. Thank you to all those
people who passed on such lovely comments about the singing to the staff and
friends who helped during the day. We really enjoyed performing for you.

We sang a range
of different
Christmas songs.

Thanks for the
lunch Mr
Morrisons. The
sausages were
great!

This weekend you can find our choir at Coulby Newham Cathedral singing for
the BBC Carols at Christmas recording.
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Grey 1 and 2 would like to say
a big thank-you to all who came
to our open classroom
museums last Friday. The
children worked with tireless
enthusiasm to present their
learning and the fact that you
turned up to share it with them
absolutely made their days!
Thank-you!




